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Creekside High School 

School Advisory Council (SAC) Meeting Minutes – Tuesday, November 10, 2015 

7:30 a.m. – Professional Library 

 Welcome – Kelly Gooding, SAC Co-Chair 

 Principal Update 

o Digital Marquee expected to be up and running by calendar year’s end. 

 SAC has committed $2500 toward the cost of the Marquee 

o Election results were what the District had hoped for. 

o Goal of Professional Learning is to raise student achievement. 

 Hattie’s Visual Learning group studied CHS, report will be coming in the next 

couple of weeks 

 14 Staff members attended the Visible Learning seminar in Charlotte 

 Thomas McNerney, Math representative 

o Attended the Charlotte training 

 Roughly 4,000 teachers attended 

 Most prominent ideal learned, “PLC’s are about not allowing students to make 

bad decisions that they will regret. 

 Principal update continued 

o Veteran’s Day Presentations attending by Social Studies classes; included 2 Vietnam 

Vets, 1 Aviator who shared their reflections 

o Interims are coming out 

 Linda Carnall, reminder that interim grades will be posted for Parents/Students 

to see at midnight Thursday 



 Update on Visible Learning  

o Keith Hall – Visible Learning school capability assessment data will be made available by 

Thanksgiving 

o Laura Strickland – immediate feedback was very positive.  Students feel that the faculty 

has their backs 

 Open Forum 

o Kelly Gooding – thank you note from the World Language Department who attended 

recent seminar; article in the Creekline highlighting two most valued World Language 

teachers, Mrs. Robles and Ms. Murphy 

o Mr. Johnson – CHS is in the process of updating all teacher laptops 

o Laura Strickland – presentation of Maker Space movement 

 Kelly Gooding:  SAC request 

o Christian Collins – fund request to attend Future of Educational Technology for himself 

and Robles (both are presenting) 

 $725 total for both teachers to attend 3 day conference 

 Motion made and request approved 

 Guidance update from Amy Kennair 

o Update on recent death of CHS senior.  Family is emailing Mrs. Kennair and is grateful 

for the continued support from the CHS community. 

 No questions posed to the Committee  

 Next meeting: November 10, 2015 7:30 a.m. – Professional Library 
 


